
   
 

 

July 2018 Newsletter 
 

Colinton Private Nursery 

We would like to welcome Barnaby, Felix, Grace and Arlene to the 

nursery this month.  We hope you all settle well at Colinton Private 

Nursery. 

Please note, Debbie is on leave from Thursday 19th July and hopes 

to returns to nursery on Tuesday 14th August if all goes to plan.   

Changes to sessions 

If you are needing to make any adjustments to the days / sessions 

your child attends, please let Joanne know as soon as possible. 

Starting School  

The pre-schoolers are now making their way off 

to Primary School and we wish them all well in 

their new adventure.  Please come back and 

visit and show off your school uniform. 

Summer Concert / Graduation 

What can we say about this year’s concert… the children were all 

amazing and did super with our huge turnout of Mums, Dads, 

Grandparents, Aunties, Uncles and many more.  We thank you all so 

much for your continued support. 

As always we enjoyed a wonderful performance by our 3, 4 and 5 

year old children.  It was a proud day seeing our Pre-schoolers 

graduating and we wish them well when they start Primary School. 

We would also like to thank Richard (Jack and Tom’s Dad) who brought his filming equipment along 

and produced a fantastic keepsake to of our concert this year.  It was lovely to watch back as it all 

goes so quickly on the day. 

  

 

 

July Birthday’s 

We would like to wish Felix, 

Ailsa M, Erin, Harris, Ellis and 

Chloe a very happy birthday 

this month.  We hope you all 

enjoy your special day. 

 

Employee of the 

month 

Our employee of the month for 

June goes to Megan Cairns.  

Megan has worked hard over 

recent months and has now 

successfully qualified with her 

SVQ level 3.  Well done Megan! 
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Summer BBQ  

Our summer BBQ was a great success and we had a glorious sunny day (two years running we have 

had beautiful weather!)  We would like to take this opportunity to say a BIG THANK YOU to our three 

BBQ Chefs, Chris, Declan and Jamie who slaved over a very hot BBQ on a very hot day!   

Also thanks to Lucy from Enjoyaball who kindly offered some of her time to attend and provide 

some physical activities for the children to participate in. 

Our raffle for Jack’s Den raised £270.41 and we thank everyone who donated the wonderful prizes 

and to those who bought raffle tickets, cakes and books. 

Thanks must also go to the staff who helped organise the afternoon.  A great time was had by all! 

 

 


